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BSRL CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER #4 
Bioscience Research Lab (BSRL) 

Southwest Gas project continues on Cherry – Pedestrians Urged to 
Follow Safe Detour Routes 
 
11/16/15 
 
Please see the attached Newsletter. 
If you have questions, please contact Melissa Dryden, Planning, Design & 
Construction @ mdryden@email.arizona.edu or 621-9251. 

  

BSRL Weekly 2015-11-16 pedestrian Safety.pdf 
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